
https://www.hertfordshire.gov.uk/actweb/education/admissions/startpage.com

Applications for in-year admissions must be made via
Hertfordshire County Council.

 
 EVERYONE WELCOME – JUST DROP IN!
TUESDAY 21st NOVEMBER 2023, 4-7pm

Woodhall Primary School
The small school with a big heart..

OPEN EVENING:

WOODHALL LANE, SOUTH OXHEY, WD19 6QX

Drop into our upcoming open evening where you can meet our dedicated staff,
experience our rich learning environment and find out about 

our comprehensive curriculum, excellent resources and the wider 
opportunities and support that we offer.

SCAN ME:

School Office: 0208 428 3447 or email admin@woodhall.herts.sch.uk
Headteacher: Michelle Lake head@woodhall.herts.sch.uk

Woodhall Primary School…Hertfordshire’s hidden gem where community is key!

Ofsted (November 2022):
‘Pupils are determined to live up to the school’s values of passion, resilience, respectfulness,

 inclusivity, aspiration and family.’
Parents say:

‘Woodhall School is a very nurturing, small, family orientated school. 
Always willing to help and go the extra step!’

‘Woodhall School offers a kind, safe and caring environment where staff are attentive to individual
 needs of children.’

‘Parents are overwhelmingly positive about all that the school provides.’ - Ofsted 2022
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If your child was born between 1st September 2020 and 31st August 2021, 
you can apply for our NURSERY class.

Application forms can be collected from the school office; or downloaded from 
the school website www.woodhall.herts.sch.uk. Forms must be returned to the School.

The closing date for Nursery applications is 25.2.2024.
 

Applications for our RECEPTION class must be made via Hertfordshire County Council. 
https://www.hertfordshire.gov.uk/actweb/education/admissions/startpage.com

The closing date for Reception applications is 15.1.2024.
 
 
 
 

Come and take a look at our Nursery/Reception provision
(recently showcased in the Three Rivers newsletter ‘Everything

Early Years’). At Woodhall, lifelong learning begins in Early Years
and these solid foundations continue throughout the school and
beyond. Drop into our open evening where we will be happy to

show you around. Families welcome!

Ofsted (November 2022) say:
‘Leaders’ high ambition for pupils begins in the early years.’
‘Pupils enjoy learning to read and engage enthusiastically.’

Parents say:
‘The progress in my son from when he started has just been fantastic. 
At Woodhall,  children have an amazing start to the rest of their lives.’

‘Kindness throughout…it will be the best choice you make’

FOR YOUR CHILD? LOOK NO FURTHER!
THINKING ABOUT AN EARLY YEARS SETTING 
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